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New Lidl store at Salendine Nook(Old Spotted Cow site)
I am E mailing to say I wholeheartedly  agree with..and would like this store to go ahead.
I have lived in Salendine Nook and latterly Oakes/ Lindley area for most of my life.
This would be very welcome and can only be a great benefit. We have never had shopping
in this area until the Shopping Centre was turned into Sainsburys. There is no choice but to
pay Sainsburys elevated prices and I think the people who live in this area should have a
choice.
It has been an eyesore for far too long...please give us Lidl it is what we want....not more
housing developments
The sooner the better for me...we need fresh things in this area.please do not sit on this any
longer....let the proposal go ahead 




